
From:Editor VolusiaExposed <editor@volusiaexposed.com>
To:Volusia County Public Records <volusia@govqa.us>
Cc:mryan@volusia.org
Bcc:

Subject:Re: Volusia County Public Protection :: P000594-051324
Date:Thu, 16 May 2024 12:47:34 -0400

Good afternoon:

Understood (yes the PRR was not really clear) - please focus on Beach Patrol from the Dave Foley 
incident (2015) moving forward to present day.
While our attention is on any sexual harassment / assault complaints by staff, coming out of the Beach 
Patrol (2015-current) - Yes, we desire any and all internal affairs reports / investigations
that had to be re-done / reviewed due to former Captain Vanis' failures. 

Regards,
VolusiaExposed.Com

On Thu, 2024-05-16 at 12:36 +0000, Volusia County Public Records wrote:

--- Please respond above this line ---

RE: Public Protection of May 13, 2024, Reference # P000594-051324

Dear VolusiaExposed.com,

mailto:Editor%20VolusiaExposed%20%3Ceditor@volusiaexposed.com%3E
mailto:mryan@volusia.org
mailto:Volusia%20County%20Public%20Records%20%3Cvolusia@govqa.us%3E


The Volusia County Florida received a public records request from you on May 13, 2024. 

Your request mentioned:

Our request is for copies of any Internal Affairs investigations within the the VCDPP 

that had to be re-evaluated or re-done - particular attention given to any investigations 

that involved sexual misconduct by county staff members. Our requested time frame is

from 2015 (Dave Foley incident - see above media reference)-to current.

Clarification is needed to provide accurate and timely documents. Are you requesting the IA 

investigation redone documents of sexual misconduct or are you requesting ALL IA 

investigation redone documents from 2015 to current?  

For questions or additional information, please reply to this email.

Sincerely,

Public Protection


